
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Grading Plan for Students in Grades 9-11 
ICYMI: The Grading Plan for Students in Grades 9-11 is attached to this Warrior Weekly email message. This plan 

is now official. Please direct questions to your child’s teacher.  

 

Senior Activities 
  

 GRADUATION CAPS AND GOWNS 

We are extremely pleased to share that seniors will be able to pick-up their caps and gowns on Monday, May 11. 

This will be a drive-through event, and individuals in cars will be asked not to exit their vehicles. There will be 

signage posted which will guide the flow of traffic, and all staff members assisting with the distribution process 

will follow proper social distancing guidelines. In order to accommodate all of our seniors, it's imperative for 

students to take note of the following distribution schedule which is set by last name.  

*Students with last names A-G should report to the school between 11:00-12:00.  

*Students with last names H-O should report to the school between 12:00-1:00. 

*Students with last names P-Z should report to the school between 1:00-2:00.  

If you have any questions about this process prior to next Monday, please contact Mrs. Jackie Washington or 

Mrs. Anna Waldrup. 

 

Senior Week 

Senior Week has been pushed to May 25-29. We have a variety of things planned for our seniors including 

yearbook distribution, an academic signing event, a senior awards event, and a few surprises, as well.  We 

recognize that this is not a typical year, but we will do our very best to recognize our outstanding seniors. More 

to come!   
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Stay Connected 
We invite you to stay connected with 
Weddington High School on Facebook 

(Weddington High School) or on Twitter 
(@WHSWarriors).  We also encourage you to 

monitor your Naviance accounts for 
information on college and career planning.  
Daily announcements and information are 

shared, so please follow us so you do not miss 
any Weddington High School news!  We also 

frequently update our website at 
https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Domain/55 

 

 



 

Graduation Update  

We expect to have graduation information to our families in the very near future. UCPS was waiting on the 

graduation survey data from families prior to finalizing plans.   

 

Driver’s Education Eligibility Certificates 
As shared earlier in the week, students/families may now pick up driver’s eligibility certificates from the WHS 

building by appointment only. The procedures to set up an appointment are detailed in a document attached to 

this Warrior Weekly email message.  

Please remember that these forms are valid for only 30 days. That said, families are urged to set an appointment 

with the DMV prior to getting the forms. Since the DMV is currently taking appointments only, it could be weeks 

or even months before someone is able to secure an appointment.  

 

Yearbook 
The yearbook distribution plan is almost finalized. We will be utilizing a drive-through style event organized by 

grade level during the week of May 25-29. Be on the lookout for further details soon!  

 

AP Testing 
AP testing begins next week on Monday, May 11. A separate email message with AP testing details will be 

eblasted to WHS families today (Friday, May 8).  

 


